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05 May 2015

ENGR. ROLAND A DE JESUS

Regicnal Director

Mines and Geosciences Burequ

Regional Office No. IVB (MIMAROPA)

7/F DENR Building, 1515 Roxas Boulevard, G % 2
Ermita, Manila : ‘

Dear Director De Jesus,
Greetings!

Sta. Clara International Corporation is presently undertaking its flagship project in
Mindoro Island called Lower Catuiran Hydro Electric Power Plant in Barangay Malvar,
this municipality. Present activities being undertaken are tunnelling and construction of
weir according to our LGU Technical Working Group (TWG) for the project.

With the alamming reported cases of consiruction mishaps resulling to serious
injunes and even deaths of miners and labourers occurting at the said firm, the
undersigned most respectifully request your benevolent assistance to conduct ocular
inspection, evaluation, recommendation and similar activities for the said project and
to come up with a more composite standpoint for the safety and protection of iis
workers. '

Attached herewith are copies of investigation and spot reports of incidents
conducted by our local police personnel.

Thank you very much as we anlicipate your favourable response to this request.

Very truly yours,

Aty. MM h'l\.'N&.R'COS

Municipal Mayor
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